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Dear Malletts Bay Families,

We are looking forward to seeing you during our virtual conferences on Monday, February 28th and

Tuesday March 1st!  Here are a few updates for you as we head into school vacation next week (February

21st - 25th).

Because of the unexpected school closure due to weather we were unable to send report cards home

today.  Report cards will now go home when students return to school on Wednesday, March 2nd.

As Superintendent Minor shared earlier in the week, the district will be distributing antigen tests
on Voting Day: Tuesday, March 1 at the Bayside Activity Center. From 1-4 pm families and

employees can stop in to do a rapid test and/or pick up test kits. The Bayside Activity Center is located at

36 Blakely Road at the entrance to Bayside Park. 

Finally, During the month of March we will begin the process of slowly combining pods of
students during recess, as it has been almost 2 years since students had a recess with mixed

classrooms.   When we return from vacation we will review recess expectations and hope to begin

combining cohorts by the middle of the month.  I will keep you updated on our progress as a school in

this newsletter!

Respectfully,

Ms. Burke

Above are pictures of our Spirit Week, including Workout Wednesday, Dress Like and Olympian Day, Tourist
Tuesday and our Rock, Paper, Scissors Schoolwide Celebration Tournament!
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It is time to order your yearbook! The cost is $15.00 per book,

and you can choose to add $1 each for personalization and icons.

We are also selling 5th grade ads to honor your student for

$10.00 each.Here is the link.





PTA

6th Grade UA Selection
Your current MBS 5th Grader will soon be a CMS 6th Grader! That

means, it is time for students and families to make their UA

selections for next year. Please complete the following form by

March 4th.  Use this link! 

Spring Conferences 21-22
If you wish to schedule a conference with your student's teacher

on February 28th or March 1st, please contact the MBS office at

(802) 264 -5907 or email katie.miller@colchestersd.org.

https://www.jostens.com/apps/store/customer/1140192/Malletts-Bay-Elementary-School/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSds6l4JbpoJGI-XDNFpXavB7IyWAAU3g3eP1A2Roh4hUniJoQ/viewform?usp=sf_link


FEBRUARY 18, 2022 PAGE | 03


